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THE BOARD OF HEALTH MEETING ON FEBRUARY 20, 2018 HAS 

BEEN CANCELLED. 
 
 

The Board of Health will meet again on March 19, 2018 at 5:30pm in 
the Radnorshire Room.   

 
If there are public comments or community concerns, please contact 

Marie Carbonara, Health Officer, who will forward the information to 
the Chairman, Dr. Andrew Forman.   

 
Please be aware we are in the height of the influenza season.  A helpful 

slide about cold vs. flu symptoms can be found here 

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/about/qa/coldflu.htm 
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